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Sherman, IL – August 15, 2020 – The Sherman Area Chamber of Commerce (SACC) is pleased to announce that on 

August 15th at 10:00 am, a special ribbon cutting ceremony and open house will be held to introduce one of 

Sherman’s newest and trendiest businesses Mane Mixx. 

 

The business, at 133 Illini Blvd in Sherman (next to Fire & Ale), opened on December 9, 2019. They are open 

Tuesday through Saturday by appointment. Owner Jessica Thomas indicated “we are easy, approachable and in-

tune of the needs of our clients”. Jamie Park, the co-owner, added “The stylists have unique abilities and specialize 

in current trends in Balayage color techniques and cutting styles. We provide a total experience not just a haircut.” 

 

Jamie and Jessica selected the Sherman location because the community is a supportive trendy area with easy 

access. The business is a member of the Behind the Chair Team a leader in the salon media world, working with 

the top celebrity stylists and colorists who create the hair trends that consumers wear across the world.  

 

The 5 stylists of Mane Mixx welcome you to their passion for unique trends and styles and hope you visit, 

especially at the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony.  Refreshments and special offerings will be available that day 

from 10:00 to 11:00am. 
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For More Information: 
• Sean Bull, President SACC at 494.1168 

• Jessica Thomas or Jamie Park, Mane Mixx at 720.2218 

MANE MIXX Sherman Area’s Newest Business 

OPEN HOUSE – RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 


